
Scheduling Judges during COVID 
The courthouse is operating under a Chief Justice Order imposing restrictions on Court Operations 
due to the Governor’s emergency declaration regarding the COVID-19 virus. For up to date 
information regarding scheduling weddings with a judge please call : 971-274-0628 ( updated 
10/15/20 ) 

Or email: 

Sandra.l.bowman@ojd.state.or.us , renee.e.christy@ojd.state.or.us or 
Christopher.j.marshall@ojd.state.or.us 
 


